
 
 
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR MEMORANDUM REFERENCE NO.PS:34/1IX  
 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 19th October, 2006 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
Payment of Honorarium to members of the Core 
Resource Group – Public Management Programme 

 
 

 
As part of the Public Management Modernisation Programme (PMMP), a Core Resource Group of persons with expertise 
in Human Resource Management to drive the modernization effort in the Public Service is being established. 
 
Personnel Officers within the Public Service have been selected to participate in this training and have been assigned 
tasks which they are expected to perform in addition to their normal duties. 
 
On the recommendation of the Project Executing Unit, approval is hereby given for the Officer(s) in your agency, identified 
as members of the Core Resource Group, to be paid an honorarium of fifteen thousand dollars ($15,000.00) per month 
with effect from 2006-09-01 for a period of six (6) months in the first instance.  
 
Kindly bring the contents of this circular memorandum to the attention of your Personnel and Accounting Officers. 
 
 
 
 
__________________ 
Gordon Chase 
Permanent Secretary (ag) 
Public Service Ministry 
 
 
Copy:  Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Amerindian Affairs 
 Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Education  
 Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Public Works & Communication  
 Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Labour, Human Services & Social Security  
 Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Agriculture 
 Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Local Government & Regional Development 
 Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Health 
 Regional Executive Officer, Region #3, 4, 6, 7 & 9 
 Secretary, Public Service Commission  
   
 
 
 


